
From: Ripley Lebernot [mailto: lebernot@cafc.net]
Sent: Sun 11/9/2014 4:45 PM
To: Nellie Kickwood [mailto:kickwood2@kmail.com]
Subject: re: Hey

You’re the stranger! Let’s talk soon.

R. Lebernot, Director of Research
Coalition Against Football Corruption
Libby Town, Stetson 23434

From: Nellie Kickwood [mailto:kickwood2@kmail.com]
Sent: Sun 11/9/2014 3:55 AM
To: Ripley Lebernot [mailto: lebernot@cafc.net]
Subject: Hey

Hey stranger . . . haven’t heard from you.
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